


the wildlife and the natural environment on which flora and fauna thrive would be 

changed forever.  
 

There is no doubt that the construction of the road would have major implications 

on the local and wider community. 
 

In conclusion, Princes Parade offers to many an escape from the ever encroaching 

built-up areas. Its unique setting brings a welcome release from the demands of 

21st Century living. This proposal is not in the greater public interest. A new 

swimming pool is needed but other options have been very clearly given which are 

not so disruptive and destructive. Stopping up Princes Parade and creating a new 

road running above the canal would be an extremely invasive and lengthy 

procedure which would affect local residents and visitors alike. It would destroy 

this unique and historic setting. Princes Parade is worth preserving.  
 

Yours,  

Gillie Savage 
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